Pam Olson

Subject: FW: Traffic and Safety Advisory Committee

----- Original Message-----

From: Paul Franklin [mailto:48367.paul@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, March 81, 201 10:39 AM

To: Mayors Office@rochesterhills.org

Subject: Traffic and Safety Advisory Committee

Bryan:

Thank you so much for the opportunity to serve on the Traffic and Safety Advisory Committee.
As you know, I just recently retired from Oakland University and accepted a new position
working for Service Corporation International (Vern Pixley's company). I am working in the
Grand Blanc Flint area. We are starting a series of programs which will be held the second
Tuesday evening of each month, the same evening the Traffic and Safety Advisory Committee
meets. Because of this conflict, I think it is best for the committee for me to resign and
allow you to appoint someone who can be there on a regular basis.

Please consider this email my resignation letter. I will send one last email to the
committee to let them know of my decision.

BTW, please have your staff take my name off the mailing list for City Council Agendas.
Thanks for all the work you have done and opportunity you have given me.

Paul Franklin
2136 Elkhorn



